OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL, GOVT, COLLEGE FOR GIRLS, PALWAL
(KURUKSHETRA)
NOTICE 01/01/2023

In refrence to Department of Higher Education Haryana letter no. DHE-170006/11/2020-
NPE Part(1) all the staff members are again informed to join NEP-PDP programme. You can
opt for IGNOU REGIONAL Centre, karnal (RC-10) for the state of Haryana for registration
for the NEP professional development programme. Link for online registration 15

(https:/ignou-nep-pdp.samarth.ac.in).
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